
Roger P. Gonsalves 
 

 
 
 
 

July 21, 2016 
 

Congressman Rob Bishop 

123 Cannon House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Mr. Bishop, 

 

Further to my letter of July 7, 2016, I am attaching an article that appeared in yesterday’s Orlando 

Sentinel which speaks to the issue of reorganization and downsizing a bloated government structure.  This 

is one of several mayor problems affecting the long term viability of a functioning government in Puerto 

Rico. 

 

Once again, I would welcome the opportunity of sharing my ideas and suggestions to the oversight Board 

or representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roger P. Gonsalves 

 
 

 

Cc: Congressman Pedro Pierluisi 
  


